March 6, 2023

SUPPLEMENTAL UPDATES

The UPS Teamsters supplemental negotiating committees have continued bargaining with the company
over the last week. The union is focused on pushing for an end to forced 6th and 7th punches and making

Martin Luther King Day and Juneteenth paid holidays, among other issues. Out of the 30 open supplements
and local riders, nine met last week with the company.

Here are the latest updates on supplemental negotiations as of March 6. Scroll down to find your relevant
supplement.

Local 177 Supplement

The Local 177 Supplement Negotiating Committee for drivers and automotive/maintenance
did not meet with the company last week. On the automotive/maintenance side, the committee
last held bargaining meetings on February 24. UPS withdrew a proposal and shared two
counter-proposals and one new proposal. The Teamsters countered six company proposals.
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Go to the UPS Teamsters App.



